

LH WEST NEWS



At Licking Heights West, we will work together to be respectful and responsible learners.



Parent Teacher Conferences

Thurs., Feb. 16th Tues., Feb. 21st

100th Day Celebration

The 100th day of school is very important for students at West. Teachers and students use calendar counting and activities every day to learn strengthen and numerical understanding. They relate the counting of 1's, 5's and 10's to money, to clocks, adding and subtracting, culminating in the next place value - 100! (For example - We now have a dollar.) Counting real objects is concrete way understanding 100 and many teachers have students compile individual projects of 100.

Attendance Awareness

We are fighting hard to keep our students healthy. We encourage you to have your child wash his/her hands often, get plenty of sleep,

and to keep them home when they are sick and to send them to school when they are not.

Please remember when you call your child in sick to follow up with a written note when they come back so that the absence can be excused.

Safety First

Please:

- Observe the 10 mph speed limit on school grounds.
- Be alert to many pedestrians with students
- Park only in the visitors' spaces facing Climbing
 Fig Drive and keep the bus parking area by the sidewalk free

Pennies for Patients









We will be doing our annual Pennies for Patients February 20th through February 24th. Start saving your pennies and asking others to help with this great cause. Last year we raised \$10,000.00. We would love to beat that amount and show all the children how much Licking Heights West cares. We will soon be sending home more details about the program and what will be taking place during the week.

2ND GRADE Wax Museum

Second grade students are learning about important people in history. All 2nd grade students will have a chance to perform in the Wax Museum. Please look for information to come home from your child's individual teacher about the date and time for your child's performance. We hope that you can make it in to experience this event!



Upcoming Events

- Valentine's Day Parties Feb. 10th or 14th
- Interims Go Home Feb. 10th
- NO SCHOOL Feb. 17th
- Parent/Teacher Conferences Feb. 16th and Feb. 21ST
- Pennies for Patients
 February 20th 24th

